
2019 SUNNY HILLS EAGER READER PROGRAM 
FAMILY INFORMATION SHEET 

 

 
Eager Reader is a voluntary reading program sponsored by the Sunny Hills PTA. The 5-week program is 
designed to encourage all students to read for their enjoyment outside of school by offering fun incentives 
along the way.  As students reach certain goals, they will be rewarded weekly with great prizes including 
popcorn, books, gift certificates and more!  See the attached prize level sheet for details.  Eager Reader will 
run January 9th to February 12th, 2019.  
 
In this packet, your child is bringing home instructions on how to log minutes online.  Please help your child 
read through the instructions and log their reading minutes by clicking on the Eager Reader link on the PTA 
website (www.sunnyhillspta.org).  Beginning January 17th, a volunteer for each class will review student 
minutes every Thursday and distribute prizes for each reading level attained.  Minutes must be logged by 10 
PM on Tuesday and approved by a parent in order to count! 
 
Students can expect to reach a new prize level by reading the minutes listed on the log sheet. Keep in mind 
these goals are aimed at a broad group. Children will achieve the levels at different times.  Remember to 
count minutes your student reads on his/her own and/or with a grownup. 
 
To encourage students to continue reading after earning their level 5 incentive we will be holding a raffle.  The 
raffle will include items such as gift cards and a Kindle E-Reader!  Students will earn one raffle ticket for 
completing level 1, one for completing level 5 and then one for every 100 minutes read after reaching level 5.  
The more you read, the better your odds!  Students should continue to log their minutes each week until 
February 12th so our parent volunteers can keep track of the raffle tickets earned. Additionally, ALL 5th graders 
completing level 5 will be treated to a special celebration at school! 

 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 
 
Do we have to participate? 
No – Eager Reader is a voluntary program. 
 
What if we forget to log minutes by 10 PM on Tuesday? 
No problem, just keep track of minutes until the next week and your classroom volunteer will account for the 
previously missed week. 
 
What if I forget to approve my child’s minutes by 10 PM on Tuesday?  
Your child’s minutes will be counted the following week.  
 
What is the attached paper reading log meant for? 
The reading log included in this packet is NOT to be returned to school.  It is meant to keep track of minutes at 
home if you can’t enter them online right away!  Please do not send it back to school! 
 
Thank you for your support and participation!  Happy Reading!! 
 
Kavitha Peters – kvedhapeters@yahoo.com  
Fanny Dos Reis – fanny.dosreis@gmail.com  


